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School planning for 2019 is about 
to start. If you have a child who 
turns five before 30 April 2019 and 
you have not enrolled them please 
do so as soon as possible. The prep 
enrolments will determine the 
number of Prep classes we will 
need. At this stage we are looking 
at 2 classes and making them  
small class sizes (16) to increase 
the 1:1 experiences for children.  If 
you are planning to leave Movelle 
please let the office staff know. 
This will also help us to plan the 
number of classes at each year 
level for the rest of the school. 
School enrolment numbers 
determine the number of staff we 
will have for 2019. 

Congratulations to all our 37 
athletes who competed at the 
district Athletics Carnival on 
Tuesday. You should all be proud 
of your achievements. We are 
proud of you and acknowledge that 
you are all WINNERS!  

What a great morningéextending 
to a great week. Check out the 
schools Facebook page for more 
highlights and information about 
what goes on at Movelle. 
Remember a picture tells a 
thousand words! 

When I saw the look of excitement 
of the students faces at the book 
parade I decide that the last day of 
term 3 will be an out of uniform 
disco day! The students and staff 
can come dressed in a disco theme 
and through the day at different 
times we will have music playing 
and a bit of fun in the gym. P-2 
and 3-6 prizes will be given for the 
best dressed student in each sub 
school and best dressed teacher 
will also get a prize. 

Once again I remind families that 
you must be slow and safe in the 
parent car park. To have a car 
parking facility of this size is a 
luxury and we must respect it. We 
also expect that other adults such 
as neighbours and visitors to our 
school are also respectful, kind and 
calm. If any parent or guardian 
feels that they have been 
threatened or intimidated by 
others, please contact me. I would 
ask that you avoid confrontation  
and not put yourself in danger. 
Inform me of what has happened 
and I will follow up with the 
Brimbank Council and police if I 
need to do so. Remember that you 
can park where there are 
designated parking spaces which 
does include in front of 
neighboursô homes. If there are no 

signs with restricted times, you 
can legally park there. Please do 
not accept any abuse, however do 
not engage with them either. I 
want to ensure that all our Movelle 
families are safe. 

Car Park Expectations 

*Be patient as cars are pulling in or 
out of car spaces  

*Use kind, polite words when 
waiting  

*Accept that everyone is trying their 
best to make the drop off and pick 
up a smooth one  

*Avoid parking in peopleôs 
driveways or over them.  

*Watch out for children! You are the 
adults the ones with the licence! 

SCHOOL ORGANISATION 
FOR 2019 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

28th 
Aug 

Grades 5&6 Science Works 
Excursion  
9.00am-3.10pm 

30th-
31st 
Aug 

Fatherõs Day Stall 

3rd 
Sep 

Democracy, Community & Me 
Grades 3/4 Incursion  

7th 
Sep 

Girls Basketball Tournament 
Keilor Park Basketball Stadium 
9.15am-1.45pm 

14th 
Sep 

School Assembly 
2.15pm GP Room 
All Welcome 

19th 
Sep 

Footy Colours Day 
 
 
Footy Fever Special Lunch 

21st 
Sep 

Last Day Term 3 
2.10pm Finish 

8th 
Oct 

First Day Term 4 
8.50am Start 

 

Gum Road,  St Albans  3021  

Tel:          03 9366 8892 

Fax:         03 9367 5127 

E-mail      movelle.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au  

Website  www.movelleps.vic.edu.au  

                https://www.facebook.com/movelleps5139  

SCHOOL DISCO 

PARENT CAR PARK 

DISTRICT ATHLETICS 

BOOK PARADE 
Literacy & Numeracy Week 
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Book Week 2018 

Literacy & Numeracy Celebrations  
What a week! The children have been involved in literacy 
and numeracy activities as a way of celebrating and          
promoting Book Week and literacy & numeracy week, 2018.  
The Maths games afternoon, the ôDress Up as your         
Favourite Book Character Paradeõ, the ôOne Cold Wet 
Nightõ presentation by the Preps and the ôguess how many 
lollies in the jarõ competition, just to name a few.   
It was wonderful to see many parents support the Parade.  
We even had Sophieõs mum, Paola Ly, from Grade 1/2A 
dress up as Tinkerbelléthe children loved it!  Many        
different characters from different books were represented, 
but by far the most popular were the superheroes from 
Avengers and Elsa from Frozen.  It didnõt matter what the 
children decided to wear, it was fantastic to see most       
children participate and have fun. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the     

teachers, education support staff and pre-service teachers for 

their amazing effort in dressing up for the occasion.  And I 

would also like to say a very special thank you to Miss     

Treherne for organising the background music for the     

parade, Mr. Yamabe, Mrs Taverna & Mrs Wood for the 

wonderful photos of the children in costume and Ms Gavran 

for the photos of the Maths games. Can you see anyone you 

know in these photos?  Enjoy!  
The CBA winning books are: 
Book of the year, younger readers:                     
 How to Bee - by Bren MacDibble 
Book of the year, early childhood:                
 Rodney Loses It! ð by Michael Gerard 
Bauer 
Picture Book of the year:  
 A walk in the Bush ð by Gwen Perkins     
It was also great to see some parents come to our 

Maths games afternoon.  

Here are some more photos for you to enjoyé 

Fathers Day Stall   
 
 
 
 

On  
Thursday 30th & 
Friday 31st August 

 
Children will have the 

opportunity to purchase a gift  
for Dad! 

  
Gifts are priced from 
 $1.50 to $7.50 
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ROOM NAME           REASON 

Prep A Axel Boswell    
 
Makayla Bao Phan 

For writing words from the word wall and using them in his sentences. 

 

For solving simple subtraction problems using a range of strategies. 

Prep B Eleora Addo    
 
Jessica Ng  

For always listening and contributing to Maths lessons. 

 

For always listening and contributing to Literacy lessons. 

1A 
 

Sefo Nielsen    
 
 
 
Hawa Yusuf    
 
 
Shayaan Rahman    

For trying really hard to do his best learning during Reading sessions. He is 
starting to recognise new words in the books he reads, and around our room. 
Keep up the great effort Sefo! 
 
For persistence in learning new words. Hawa has been practising the M100W 
words and can now read up to the Purple level words. Well done Hawa! 
 
For being a persistent learner who is developing greater independence in   
reading and writing a greater number of words. Keep up the great work,     
Shayaan! 

1/2A  Hanan Yusuf 
 
Sahara Rustiawan 
 
Sophie Ly 

For continuing to practise her division skills for homework. 
 
For acting on teacher feedback and practising her spelling words each night. 
 
Showing continuous effort towards her learning.  

2A Tamara Talevska   
 
 
  
Julie Tang    
 
 
Jacob Kelberg 

For focusing on her learning intensions and success criteria in reading, and for 
showing a good improvement in her ability to summarise what she has read. 
Great effort Tamara! 
 
For showing great determination to improve her knowledge of division. Great 
effort Julie! 
 
For being aware of which areas of learning he wishes to improve in, and for 
applying effort to improve the quality of his mathematics. Great effort Jacob! 

3/4A Devon Gerhard   
 
Pepe Nielsen     

For applying feedback from the teacher and his peers to improve the quality of 
his writing. 
For improving in her reading and reading at home every night. 

3/4B Prisilla Khenglawt  
 
Sah Las Zakhen    
 
Mahkus Fitu    

For drawing and annotating a creative visualisation using the text clues and 
her prior knowledge. 
For setting well to his new school, making new friends and working well in 
class. 
For increasing his effort when doing his independent work. 

5A Sarisha Lina  
 
Micheal Nassar   
 
Imran Sutcu    

For making connections to herself to build her understanding the characterõs 
actions in the text. 
For consistently involving himself in class discussions by sharing his 
thoughts. 
For responding to feedback to use the structures of a narrative when planning 
this writing. 



DISCLAIMER  for  Private Advertisements:   Notices and advertisements  in this section aim to  provide information that may be of interest.  
However, views expressed, are not  necessarily recommendation by the school. 
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Term 1 30 January to 29 March 

Term 2 16 April to 29 June 

Term 3 16 July to 21 September 

Term 4 8 October to 21 December 

UNIFORM SHOP -PSW 
 

Unit 2, 51-53 Westwood Drive, 
Ravenhall 

 
Open: Mon- Fri 9.00am-5.00pm 

Sat 10.00am-1.00pm 
9768 0342 

 
Order Online: www.psw.com.au 
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Outside School Hours Care 
Program  

 
 
 
 

BEFORE SCHOOL  
CARE PROGRAM  

6.45am to 8.45am  
AFTER SCHOOL  
 CARE PROGRAM  

3.15pm to 6.30pm  

 
Located at:  

Resurrection Primary School  
Enrolments  

www.oshclub.com.au  
 

All enquiries call  
Program Contact Number  

 0408 477 328  
Head Office Number  

03 8564 9000  
(8am -6pm Mon -Fri)  

All enquiries and bookings call:  
Resurrection Primary School:  

9366 7022  
Movelle Primary School:  

9366 8892  


